
The Bellarmine University 
Ethics and Social Justice Center 

invites proposals for the 2019

COMMONWEALTH 
ETHICS LECTURE
The goal of the Ethics Lecture series is to promote ethics education across the curriculum. 

Bellarmine University is committed to be a place of personal, academic, spiritual and ethical formation 
and growth. The Ethics and Social Justice Center supports these goals by encouraging critical 

reflection, dialogue and constructive action on contemporary ethical issues in society. 

ELIGIBILITY: 
All part- and full-time faculty 
affiliated with a college or 	
university in the Commonwealth 	
of Kentucky are eligible to submit 	
a proposal. This invitation welcomes 
all disciplines and we strongly 
encourage people from various 
backgrounds to submit a proposal. 
We are especially interested in 
interdisciplinary dialogue 		
and topics. 

The author of the selected proposal 
will receive an honorarium in the 
amount of $1,000.00. All travel 
expenses, lodging and food will be 
compensated up to $500.00.

HOW TO APPLY:
We welcome proposals that address 
an ethical question or problem, and 
we especially welcome proposals 
that intersect with regional issues.

Please prepare an abstract of 
approximately 750 words for blind 
review. Electronic submissions are 
required and may be sent as an email 
attachment to Dr. Kate Johnson at 
kjohnson@bellarmine.edu. Word or 
pdf formats are preferred. Please 
write “Commonwealth Ethics Lecture 
Submission 2019” in the subject line 
of your email. 

In the body of the email, please 

provide your name, institutional 
affiliation and title, contact 
information (email, address, phone) 
and title of your lecture.

Abstracts will be accepted until 
11:59 p.m. EST on Tuesday, January 
15, 2019. The author of the winning 
proposal will be contacted by 
February 15, 2019. 

The Commonwealth Ethics Lecture 
is scheduled at Bellarmine University 
on Wednesday, April 10, 2019.

For more information visit www.
bellarmine.edu/ethics-and-social-
justice or contact Dr. Kate Johnson 
at kjohnson@bellarmine.edu. 


